
   Dear Friends and Family, I am excited and awed to formally announce the
publication of “Songs From A Place of Wasteful Grace”.   This book that God has
written through me is at last available for sale.  I have known for the last few years
that what He wrote through me was for the entire body of Christ.  I take no credit
for it as it was all His gifting and inspiration.  As I held the first copy in my hands let
me tell you, it was a surreal moment.  As sure as a mother births a baby I was
holding the baby that God birthed in me.  I can’t tell you how much your
encouragement and belief in this has meant to me.  If you wish to buy this newly
birthed book, you can by going to http://www.xlibris.com/

SongsFromAPlaceofWastefulGrace.html.  You may also order it in the following ways:

Email: Orders@Xlibris.com
Fax: 610-915-0294

Telephone: 1-888-795-4274
1-888-795-7876
1-888-795-7479

Mail: Xlibris Corporation

2 International Plaza, Suite 410
Philadelphia, PA 19113
Blessings to all of you. I love you all so much.

                                                                       Vicki J. Sullivan


